
Clinton Township 

Lenawee County 

Special Meeting 

 

October 15, 2021 172 W. Michigan Ave. 

 Clinton Township Hall 

                                    

         Clinton Township Board Special Meeting was called to order at 10:02 am.  Board 

members Basil Greenleaf, Joann Steffens, Joanna Thompson, and Gary Couture were 

present. Jamie Murphy was absent. Also present was Tamara Denby Clinton Township 

Librarian and Barbara Merritt Deputy Clerk. 
 

 Discussed concerns regarding Taylor Swift being used on the Library’s Social 

Media and because of her political views. Librarian provided documentation from a 

school teacher regarding Tayler Swift vs Shakespeare. 

 

 Community complaints have been received by the Township staff regarding the 

direction the Library is going regarding LGBT and concern from Home School Parents 

regarding lack of media for their use. Librarian suggested complaints be directed to the 

Library.  

 

 Librarian suggested attending to bringing concerns to the Library Board Meeting 

on Monday, October 18, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Suggested use of Dolly Parton due to her non-political views and strong 

involvement in literacy through Imagination Library. 

 

 Motion Thompson 2nd Steffens to adjourn the special meeting at 10:58 am. 

         

 

                                        Submitted by:     Joann Steffens 
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